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Term 4 

November 

8th Kindergarten Transition for 2025 

11th Remembrance Day Ceremony 

13th Kindergarten Transition for 2025 

20th Kindergarten Transition for 2025 

December 

3rd Year 7 Transition – Warialda High School 

9th-13th Swim Week at Goondiwindi Pool 

18th Presentation Day - 10:30am 

18th Last day of 2024 

 

 

WHAT’S ON AT YPS? 

Over the past few weeks the students have demonstrated 

great getting along skills and flexibility in their learning. They 

were rewarded for their efforts with both classes receiving the 

YCDI awards for Getting Along at Friday’s assembly.  

 

As we rapidly head towards the end of the year it comes again 

to the time where students are completing work and being 

assessed for their knowledge and skills ready for the reporting 

period. We encourage all students to attend school regularly 

so they can complete tasks and really put into practice our 

keys of confidence, getting along, resilience, persistence and 

organisation.  

 

The end of the year also brings the promise of ‘fun’ learning 

activities such as swim school and our school play. Practice 

has begun on the play and students are busy choreographing 

their characters' acts. It is envisaged that most costumes will 

be provided for by our “stash” and creative staff, but we may 

ask around to see if anyone has particular props we can use 

over the coming weeks.  At present we are in need of a ‘hobby 

horse’ if anyone could lend us one.  

 

Mrs Weatherall 

You Can Do It! Getting Along You Can Do It! 

Confidence 
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The Yetman PS students and staff proudly wore their 

bandannas in support of Canteen and something red in 

support of Day for Daniel. 

Thank you to Tharawonga preschool and the Yetman 

community in helping us raise $342 for Canteen and 

$50 for Day for Daniel. 

Years 3-6 making 

damper in English 



 
5 November 2024 

 

 

 

              

              

              

              

             

 

 

 

Attendance 

Each day that a student is marked absent, our School Bytes platform automatically 

generates an SMS that is sent to the parents. Our request is that parents respond to 

this message promptly as this ensures that we can account for each child every single 

day.  

Did you know?  

If you are aware ahead of time that your child will be absent you can put this information 

directly into the School Bytes app! 
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